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Thank you to all the fathers who attended our  

BEING A DAD TODAY  

Workshop on March 6th.   

The evening was a great success and we’ve had nothing but positive feedback! 

A big thank you also to Craig from Relationships Australia for running the 

informative workshop.  
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Please help us in supporting a member of our Subicare family as she participates in this year’s  

World’s Greatest Shave 

Sally is the Mother of two beautiful girls, Annabelle, who is currently in our Sunshine Room and 

Zara, who has graduated from Subicare and moved on to primary school. 

Message from Sally… 

I'm taking part in the World's Greatest Shave for the Leukaemia Foundation soon and I need 

your help! I'm on a mission to shave the world from blood cancer. 

Please be my shave sidekick and sponsor me to give Aussie families facing blood cancer the 

emotional and practical support they need, plus fund vital research. 

Every day another 35 Australians are diagnosed with a blood cancer. That’s one Aussie every 

41 minutes. Although research is improving survival, sadly an Australian loses their life to blood 

cancer every two hours. 

Will you help by sponsoring me? 

http://my.leukaemiafoundation.org.au/sallygarrity 

Thank you! 

Sally 

 

http://my.leukaemiafoundation.org.au/sallygarrity


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

_________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

   Can you help?   

 
We are looking for input from our centre families as we review our centre philosophy fro 2019. 

If you have any ideas or sugestions please email Deanna. 

deanna.rossi@subicare.com.au 

 

We are happy to announce we have begun the process of creating our Reconciliation 

Action Plan (RAP) 

A RAP is a formal statement of commitment to reconciliation that provide a framework 

for actively valuing Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander histories, cultures and 

contributions. 

A RAP program has been developed to support educational environments to foster a high 

level of knowledge and pride in Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander, it also provides a 

practical framework for action and for driving positive, whole scale change. 

If you have any ideas or suggestions to help us with formulating our RAP,  

Please email Lindsay director@subicare.com.au 
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Please like and share our Facebook page, to help us promote Subicare. 

This page will help you keep up with the latest news and events within our service. 

 

 

www.facebook.com/SubicareELC 

 

 

 

 

As from next week, we will be sending out your childcare statements depending on your direct debit 

payment preferences. 

 

If you are a WEEKLY, FORTNIGHTLY or MONTHLY payer, you will receive a weekly, fortnightly or monthly 

statement respectively, according to your payment and date preference. 

 

Statements are issued on Tuesdays by Admin and direct debits (for weekly and fortnightly payers) are 

deducted on the Wednesday by Debit Success. 

Monthly payments are deducted on the date you have nominated each calendar month. 

 

Parents are welcome to change their direct debit payment preference at any time. Just contact Admin and 

we will send you a new DDR Request form for completion. 


